Calling Law Students

Applications are open for student legal representatives.

The Student Court is calling on all eligible law students to apply as
student legal representatives for 2024.

The Student Court is responsible for the resolution of student
disputes, disputes between student bodies and SRC constitutional
matters which fall within its jurisdiction. It functions as an
independent tribunal that applies the Student Constitution
impartially and without fear, favour or prejudice. Pursuant to
Section 88 of the Student Constitution, the Student Court may
appoint designated law students as legal representatives for
parties to disputes.

Applicants must have completed at least Law of Civil Procedure
371 OR Law of Civil Procedure 244.

Please apply at the link below:

Applications close at 17:00 on Wednesday, 21 February.

Any questions may be directed to studentcourt@sun.ac.za
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